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United Airlines hosted their annual North Pole flight for select groups of kids in the Denver area, including 

some families from our own Colorado National Guard.  The kids (and their families) were treated to a very 

special day that included visits from a variety of United employees, who greeted each family with kind-

ness and generosity and provided Christmas gifts for each and every child!  What an amazing day! 
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Retirement & Change of Command 

Lieutenant Colonel Stephanie Patrick assumes 

command of the 137th Space Warning Squad-

ron after departing her job as the State Partner-

ship Officer in Charge.  Her background also in-

cludes an extensive career in the 140th Wing’s 

intel section.  Congrats on your selection, 

Ma’am! 

Colonel Thomas Niichel retired this month from 

the 240th Civil Engineering Flight. He worked on 

many significant projects on base, including the 

runway aprons and many building projects.  He 

was also involved in IRT programs facilitating 

training for troops around the country.  Enjoy 

your retirement Sir! 



Technician Holiday Party 

 
The annual Technician Holiday Party went 

off in fine fashion this year, and gets better 

every time! Thanks to SMSgt Manny Gomez 

for being a great Sugar  Plum Fairy! 
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